
Babb Elementary School  
Board Report 
October 2018 

 

 

Enrollment: Grades K-2:  8 students (3 students transferred out/1 student transferred in) 

  Grades 3-6:  13 students 

  TOTAL: 13 Students 

 

Referrals: 0 

 

Attendance: K: N/A 

  1st:  96% 

  2nd: 98% 

  3rd: 97% 

  4th: 98% 

  5th: 98% 

  6th: 98% 

 Total:  97%  

 

1st Quarter Perfect Attendance:  Aaden Duarte, Ariel McFadyean, Kyra Dubray 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates: 

11/7/18  MBI 

11/8/18 PTO/JOM 

11/16/18 1st Quarter Awards 

11/20/18 Thanksgiving Dinner/Family Involvement Activity 

11/21-23 No School – Thanksgiving Break 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

K-2 ISIP Scores  

 

 

 

 

 

3-6 ISIP Scores 

 

 

 

K-2 Star Math 

 

6 students tested 

PERCENTILE NUMBER OF STUDENTS PERCENT 

Below 25th 1 14.3 

25th to 49th 1 14.3 

50th to 74th 4 57.1 



75th and above 1 14.3 

 

3-6 Star Math 

 

13 students tested 

PERCENTILE NUMBER OF STUDENTS PERCENT 

Below 25th 2 15.4 

25th to 49th 3 23.1 

50th to 74th 2 15.4 

75th and above 6 46.1 

 

 

 

Report from Ms. Fenners Class (K-2) 

Greetings from Ms. Fenner’s Classroom. During the month of October  a lot of learning took 

place and our ISIP and STAR Math scores improved. We also had a lot of fun learning during 

writing and science. The students explored different ways that writing is used. They viewed a 

Halloween cartoon, “Scardy Pants” and completed a story map afterwards. Then they used the 

events from the story map to draw illustrations and write a sentence about the illustration. After 

practicing this skill they were given a blank pumpkin booklet and had to illustrate and write their 

own Halloween stories. The kids enjoyed being author’s and we plan to do this assessment each 

month. The students also constructed their own volcano in science, using a quick setting dough. 

They painted the volcanos and then mixed baking soda and vinegar to watch their volcano erupt! 

The students enjoy doing hands on activities that connect to the world. For the month of 

November we will be use our creativity to make art masterpieces.  

 

 

Report from Ms. Weekes Class (3-6) 

The 3-6 grade class had a busy month of October.  We made halloween decorations and 

decorated our room.  We bought pumpkins from the hutterites and painted.  We did the 

experiment "Inflating Balloons", and learned that mixing vinegar and baking soda makes carbon 

dioxide.  Ms McKay and Ms Cobell came out and organized the Color Fun Run for us and it was 

a blast.  Deputy Morales came out and talked with the students about being drug 

free.  Afterwards, he passed out badges and candy to the kids.  We had our Halloween Carnival 

on the 30th.  All the kids were dressed up and pretty scary.  Last but not least, we had 3 students 

in our class with perfect attendance for the first quarter.    

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope that you have a great November!! Until next time…. 

 

 

 

 
 


